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I ■
Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal 
McGill University.*

Dear Sir Arthur:
I am directed by Mr. William 

M. Birks, Chairman of the Special Lib­
rary Committee appointed by you, to re­
port that this Committee held its first 
meeting, with a full attendance (Mr. 
William M. Birks, Mr. F. Cleveland Morgan, 
Dr. W. G. M. Byers, Professor H. A. Smith, and Dr. G. R. Lomer ), on February 4th, and 
considered in detail the recommendations 
of the Library Committee as expressed in 
the letter of January 4th to the Finance 
Committee, a copy of which is attached for 
reference.

.

The Special Committee unanimously 
and emphatically endorsed the proposals con­
tained therein, and recommended to the Special 
Committee of the Governors on Buildings the 
following appropriations for the Library, it 
being understood from your instructions to the 
Chairman that the three items proposed by the 
general Library Committee should come within 
the scope of this Committee:

Total annual salaries for three 
new assistants to begin wrork on 
September 1, 1921.

r 6,600.00I.
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